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As an avid hunter since I was young, I support SB769. Our herds of Deer, Elk, 

Antelope, and even cattle have suffered tremendously due to the lack of control of 

predators. We hunt to provide for our families here. The use of hounds would allow 

us to protect our wildlife and even our livestock-which is the lively hood for people in 

our community. As a county, we should be able to decide if we are allowed to use 

hounds or not to protect our own land and manage these predators that destroy so 

much for us.  

 

Thank you.  


